
QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Johnston for answer 
by the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 25 August 2020 

Will the Convener please detail: 

Question (1) The range of Council employees that have been furloughed

and the time frame for which job retention scheme

applications were made?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) The date from which council employees were unable to work

due to Covid- 19?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) Any engagement undertaken with Dundee Council, CoSLA

or any other Scottish local authorities as to their job

retention scheme applications?

Answer (3) 

Question (4) 

Answer (4) What consideration has been given to applying for the job

retention scheme bonus from February 2021 and the current

status of this work?

Question (5) Whether any Council employees have been 'flexibly'

furloughed since 1st July 2020 and, if so, how many and in

which department(s)?

Answer (5) 


